
 
 
 

 

 

 

Ref No: LLAIS FOI-2024-007 

21 November 2024 

 

Dear    

Thank you for your email of 10 November 2024 requesting the following 

information: Freedom of Information Request – Total Workforce 

Solution HTE or RM6281 Workforce Alliance Framework for Social 

Services (Lot 4) from the Board of Community Health Councils in 

Wales.  

 

I should be grateful if you would note that the Board of Community 

Health Councils no longer exists in Wales and that all Community Health 

Councils have been disbanded in Wales. Llais Cymru is a new citizen’s 

voice body in Wales which has replaced the former Board of Community 

Health Councils and Community Health Councils.  

I can also confirm that the information you requested is not held by Llais 

and would not have been held by the former Board of Community Health 

Councils as neither organisation is or was a provider of Social Care 

services.   

Therefore, on this occasion we are unable to provide information in 

response to your request.  

 



   

 

   

 

However, should you require any further information, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. Please quote the reference number above in any 

future communications. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Kirsty Contreras-Stacey 

 




